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Kelly Reynolds 
Operational Director  
People Plus Wales 
31 Taff Street 
Pontypridd 
Rhondda Cynon Taff 
CF37 4TR 

2 July 2021 

Dear Kelly 

Re: People Plus Wales 

Providers requiring Estyn review following core inspection 

On 29 June 2021, Sandra Barnard HMI chaired an Estyn review improvement 
conference for People Plus Wales.  

The purpose of the improvement conference was to review the progress People Plus 
Wales has made in addressing the recommendations identified by the core 
inspection.  The conference focused on the impact of strategies, plans and actions to 
address shortcomings identified in the recommendations. 

During the conference, the provider demonstrated that they have a clear commitment 
to addressing the issues that were raised in the core inspection and have made 
sufficient progress in respect of the key issues for action. 

Taking into consideration all the above, we judge People Plus Wales to have made 
sufficient progress in addressing the recommendations from the core inspection.  We 
will now remove the provider from the list of providers requiring Estyn review.  

 Yours sincerely 

 Jackie Gapper 
Assistant Director 

cc: Welsh Government 

This report is also available in Welsh.

https://www.estyn.llyw.cymru/system/files/2021-09/Canlyniad%20yr%20adolygiad%20gan%20Estyn%20-%20PeoplePlus%202021.pdf

